From: Janet Briffett

Sent: 18 March 2019 17:22

To: Planning

Subject: 55 Fitzroy Park - 2018/3672/P.

Dear Local Authority/Planning Department

Regarding the above proposed development please register my objection. It would be an inappropriate overdevelopment of a sensitive site and would set an appalling precedent for future such developments. The effect on the water table could be disastrous, and after all the money which has been spent and disruption which has occurred in preventing the ponds from overflowing. Such greedy developers do not have the right to undermine an iconic open space which is much needed by the whole community.

Yours faithfully

Janet Briffett